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2023 Azalea Street Extravaganza Sponsors
Cash sponsorships are a big part of our fundraising!  Please thank these neighbors and patronize the businesses 
who support Garden Oaks.  We have a lot of sponsorship opportunities still available.

Sponsorship benefits are outlined elsewhere in this month’s newsletter, and include event tickets, signage, 
Gazette ads, listings in the monthly newsletter, and on the website.

Sponsorships may be purchased online at https://www.gardenoaks.org/azalea-street/

Diamond Sponsors ($2500)

• High Performance Home Systems 

              Air Conditioning and Insulation

• Central City A

Platinum Sponsors ($1000)

• Harry James Building + Design

• In Memory of Sandy Altman

• Oak Forest Veterinary Hospital

• The Bell Tower on 34th

• Tyra Properties

• Verde Wealth Group, LLC

Geordie M.Hrdlicka, J.D., LL.M.,CFP, 

Garden Oaks Resident

Gold Sponsors ($500)

• Cesar and Liz Maldonado

• CTC Contractors LLC

• Frost Bank

• Optimus

• Terry Jeanes, Led Well Realty

• The Dilley Family

• The House Manager – Cat Theriot

• Tonya L. Knauth, Attorney, PLLC

• SPA 146

Silver Sponsors ($300)

• Alleanza Custom Homes

• The Zindler-Feit Household

Rebuilding Garden Oaks Together
Stuart Arouty
Community Meetings: October 17 and 24, 7pm, St. Stephen’s 
United Methodist Church, 2003 W. 43rd

The conclusion of bankruptcy proceedings marks a 
significant moment for Garden Oaks, as it highlights the 
importance of reestablishing the Garden Oaks Board.  Why is 
this important? Our neighborhood finds itself in the same 
predicament as the day before the bankruptcy declaration. 
We are still grappling with the very issues that initially led to 
our bankruptcy in the first place. We have decisions to make 
and need leadership to help facilitate them.  

Historical surveys have revealed that our community wants 
deed restrictions that make sense for today's world and a 
governing body to enforce them. So, what options lie before 
us?

One option is maintaining our current approach of doing 
nothing and relying solely on the city's selective enforcement 
of our deed restrictions. Unfortunately, this approach has 
proven less than ideal in the short time it has been in effect. 
Lots of homeowners have encountered significant 
challenges, including construction delays due to a lack of 
clear guidance from the city. These delays come with 
substantial financial burdens as well. One neighbor had the 
unfortunate experience of their garage collapsing, and now 
they face deed restrictions that prevent them from rebuilding 
it. Additionally, there are plots within our community where, 
in the event of catastrophic damage to the existing home, 
owners would be unable to rebuild. Also, our new neighbors 
are currently encountering transfer fees due to confusion 
among title companies regarding state responsibilities. Given 
these issues and uncertainties, continuing with the current 
approach may not be the best course of action for Garden 
Oaks.

A more proactive approach involves replacing our current 
deed restrictions with clear, non-discriminatory rules that 
leave no room for subjective interpretation.  By empowering 
homeowners with a precise understanding of these 
governing laws, they can confidently pursue their desires 
within these boundaries.  For instance, a straightforward 
guideline could be 'adhere to all setback requirements and 
construct as desired'.  Such a step would effectively resolve 
most of the legal disputes our neighborhood has ever faced.  

Additionally, we can utilize our existing HOA to fund the 
passing of these new deed restrictions and to establish a 
new governing body. These updated regulations can 
also be thoughtfully designed to remain adaptable for 
the benefit of future generations.

The issues we're currently facing require comprehensive 
and permanent solutions. In an ideal scenario, Garden 
Oaks should be a community where residents can 
confidently choose to live, knowing that their homes, 
properties and homesteads are valued and protected. 
Homeowners should have assurance that their 
investments are secure from potential legal 
complications, and they should feel that the 
neighborhood supports them rather than works against 
their interests. Achieving this level of security and 
community support is crucial for the well-being and 
stability of our neighborhood for generations to come.

To further discuss our long-term options and foster 
community-wide dialogue, we will convene in person. 
Two meetings will be held at St. Stephen's United 
Methodist Church @ 2003 W 43rd St., on October 17th 
and 24th at 7 pm. Following this, we will proceed with 
elections by the end of the year to establish new 
leadership. If you are interested in a leadership 
position or if you have any board experience or if you 
just care about the direction of your neighborhood, 
please email Help@gardenoaks.org to find out how 
you can contribute!

https://www.gardenoaks.org/azalea-street/

